
The West Point Inn Opens New Accessible Cabin  
	
The	West	Point	has	begun	accepting	reservations	for	the	Emig	cabin.	This	newly	opened		
cabin	is	wheelchair	accessible	and	features	a	private	bathroom	with	accessible	toilet,	
wheelchair	accessible	sink	and	roll-in/walk-in	shower,	a	double	bed	and	a	twin	bed	for	an	
assistant.	Unlike	the	other	cabins	or	guest	rooms	at	the	Inn,	the	Emig	Cabin	has	electricity,	
heating,	and	hot	water.	In	addition	to	this	new	cabin,	there	have	been	a	number	of	
improvements	within	the	inn	to	improve	accessibility	for	persons	with	disability.	
	
Those	interested	in	staying	overnight	at	the	Emig,	or	any	other	cabins,	or	in	the	Inn's	guest	
rooms,	need	to	make	reservations	using	the	West	Point	Inn’s	on-line	reservation	system.	To	
facilitate	the	reservation	process,	those	who	have	concerns	about	accessibility	or	
environmental/chemical	sensitivities	are	strongly	encouraged	to	contact	the	innkeeper	
before	making	reservations,	by	calling	415-388-9955.		The	innkeepers	can	answer	
questions	about	the	appropriateness	of	the	Emig	cabin	and	the	other	accommodation	in	the	
Inn	for	these	needs.		
	


